Tilehurst Globe:  RESCUE 2017 Summary report 

Sessions worked volunteer numbers and bags collected

	session
	Adults
	children
	Number of bags of rubbish collected

	1 Sat am McIlroys and Gypsy Lane
	10
	1
	14

	2 Sat pm McIlroys and Gypsy Lane
	2
	
	11

	3 Sat am Blundells
	7
	
	12

	
	
	
	

	Total for all sessions
	19
	1
	37


Child certificates needed

	prospect
	home/school
	Moorlands
	theale green
	st michaels
	church end
	total

	
	1
	
	
	
	
	1

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


Prizes donated by local businesses  for volunteers 2017 

	
	
	Donated By
	winning number
	winner
	delivered/received

	1
	Pot for painting
	Mad Hatters
	6
	Chris Cliburn
	

	2
	Voucher
	Lemon Plaice
	4
	Richard Swift
	

	3
	Bottle Proseccio
	Co-op School Road
	15
	Judy Cullen
	

	4
	Box of chocolates
	Co-op School Road
	11
	Deborah Lewis
	

	5
	Bottle Proseccio
	The Plough
	10
	Dexter Matthews
	

	6
	Bottle of red wine
	Prince
	7
	Phil Allen
	

	
	
	
	
	
	


We were not surprised that we had fewer volunteers participating this year. We are normally lucky with the weather but this year, on the Sunday, the rain was really offputting. One of the sessions planned, at the back of the British Legion, was cancelled. Consequently we had fewer participants. We again we did not manage to attract children to help out, although a number of children came to help for the afternoon session at McIlroys but unfortunately it was as the session was closed. We collected more or less the same amount of rubbish as in other years (unfortunately). Gypsy Lane was in a particularly unsightly state. We collected several bags of cans and bottles prior to the event and put them for recycling. We collected more cans and bottles on the day and a lot of other dumped rubbish. The large items dumped in Gypsy Lane have already been reported to RBC.  On Sunday morning we discovered that much of the rubbish in Blundells Copse had been cleared by Restorative Justice. Although in principle it is a good thing, it was really annoying since we did not have prior warning of that clearup. We still collected 12 bags of rubbish though.

There are a number of issues that need a further fuller report, and this will be sent in due course. 

